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Date January 26, 2023 

Current Enrollment 
 

Enrollment as of January 25, 2023=  433 (Down from 440) 
 

9th = 110 
10th = 113 
11th = 112 
12th = 98 

Current Attendance 
Rate  

9th Grade: 85.92%; up from 82.16% 
10th Grade: 82.47%; up from 78.79% 
11th Grade: 81.37%; up from 77.97% 
12th Grade: 79.88%; up from 75.17% 

Staffing Currently in need of the following positions: 
All positions are filled 
 
Recent Hires: 
Jessica Padilla- Art 
Melinda Schwarz- Agricultural Science 
 
 

Events 
 

Past Events: 
SHS choir and guitar performance on 12/14/22 at Sarracino Middle School 
 
BIA (Bureau of Indian Affairs)  OJS (Office of Justice Services) - K-9 Unit came into SHS 
on 1/23/23, and performed a drug search of SHS.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Testing: 
MAPs MOY: January 17th-19th (all students) 
Make ups the week of January 23rd 
 
ACCESS testing: February 6th-16th (all English Language Learners)  
 
 

Community Donations   0 
 

 



 

New Students, 
Drop-Out Students & 
Withdrawals  

12/13/22 -  1/25/23 
New Enrollments: 5 
Withdrawals: 12 
No Shows: 0 

Bullying Incidents 0 

Number of Fights, 
Discipline Referrals, 
and Police Action 

Discipline Referrals  
 
Fights: 1 
 
0 ISS referrals 
 
11 OSS referrals: Reasons: vaping- tobacco, drug violation- marijuana (vape), 
possession of alcohol, assault/battery with hand/feet/fists 
 
0- Level IV Hearings 
0- Police Actions 
 

Gear UP GEAR UP Highlights:  

●​ We are continuing to provide push-in tutors to the algebra and 
pre-algebra classes, as well as walk-in tutoring sessions during advisory 
and lunch. 

●​ GEAR UP is now providing a Project Based Credit Recovery Biology 
class for students who failed biology in the fall. There are currently 12 
students enrolled, and 10 of the 12 are passing. (The 2 who are failing 
have missed more than 50% of classes this semester).   

●​ We are continuing to assist students with scholarships and FAFSA by 
individual appointment and regular workshops (next workshop on Feb 2).  

●​ On December 7, 33 seniors attended the "Cookies & Credit Scores" 
workshop.  We are grateful to Nusenda for sending their employees to talk 
with our students and provide an engaging workshop! 

●​ On December 14, 2022,  we took 7 students to explore the Institute of 
American Indian Arts and tour the NM State Capital. (picture attached) 

●​ We have 16 middle school students signed up to attend the Middle School 
Girls STEM Conference on February 23-24  

 

 


